
 

PUBLIC WORKSHOP 
  

Joint Planning Commission and  
Design Review Committee Workshop 

  
Tuesday, February 24, 2009, at 7:00 p.m. 

City Council Chambers, 3575 Pacific Avenue 
  

  
The purpose of the workshop is to review preliminary architectural, site plan, and landscape plan 
modifications for the previously approved Prime Outlets development in the El Charro Specific Plan. 
The proposed modifications increase the total floor area from approximately 450,000 square feet to 
approximately 550,000 square feet. No actions will be taken by the Planning Commission or the 
Design Review Committee. 

  

NOTICE 
  

Joint PLANNING COMMISSION AND  
DESIGN REVIEW COMMITTEE  

TRAINING SESSION 
  

There will be a joint Planning Commission and  
Design Review Committee training session on the  

Zoning, Municipal and Subdivision Codes  

on Tuesday, February 24, 2009, at approximately 8:00 p.m.  
at the end of the regular Design Review Committee meeting,  

in the City Council Chambers, 3575 Pacific Avenue. 

For more information, please call the City of Livermore Planning Division, at (925) 960-4450. 
 


